
Mr. Robert Knoch 
4578 S Bernada Cir 
Holladay, UT 84124-4742 
(801) 432-7459 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Knoch 
 



Mr. Gary Hansen 
2121 S 850 E 
Bountiful, UT 84010-4221 
(801) 295-6399 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
Let's make Utah "Green".  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Hansen 
 



Mr. Robert McKinnie 
1713 W Northstar Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116-3021 
(123) 456-7890 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert McKinnie 
 



Dr. Larry Cannon 
MATH/STAT 3900 University Hl 
Logan, UT 84322-0003 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Larry Cannon 
 



Ms. Leslie Danielle Brown 
167 E Williams Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-4514 
(801) 596-7804 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Leslie Danielle Brown 
 



Dr. Bonnie Bain 
Fiddler'S Canyon Rd 
Cedar City, UT 84721 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Bonnie Bain 
 



Ms. Lucy Ramirez 
137 E 1200 S 
Orem, UT 84058-6967 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Lucy Ramirez 
 



Mr. Scott Sticha 
881 W Smithsonian Way 
Apple Valley, UT 84737-4876 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
As a Utah resident I do not want to continue to contribute to this 
outdated energy source.  It is time for PacificCorp to invest in clean 
renewable energy. 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Sticha 
 



Mrs. Kathryn Harris 
9225 S Maison Dr 
Sandy, UT 84093-2427 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kathryn Harris 
 



Mrs. Caryle Cooper 
750 E Shady Tree Ct 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1569 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Caryle Cooper 
 



Ms. Karen Collett 
280 E 1100 S 
Bountiful, UT 84010-5036 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Collett 
 



Mr. Bill Cutting 
1121 N Burnt Fork Rd 
Salt Lake City, UT 84108-1756 
(801) 949-4080 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bill Cutting 
 



Mr. James Chapman 
1329 E 5200 S 
Ogden, UT 84403-4796 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Chapman 
 



Mr. Samuel Peterson 
4598 S Box Elder St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84107-3703 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Samuel Peterson 
 



Mr. Doug Macisaac 
1700 Dutch Canyon Rd 
Midway, UT 84049-6958 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Doug Macisaac 
 



Mr. Robert Sheen 
1532 E Ramona Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-3823 
(801) 462-1461 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Sheen 
 



Mr. Justin Grover 
1488 W 4980 S 
Taylorsville, UT 84123-4254 
(801) 555-5555 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Justin Grover 
 



Mr. Judge Leverich 
570 E Edindrew Cir 
Salt Lake City, UT 84107-6528 
(801) 261-0183 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Judge Leverich 
 



Mrs. Gabrielle Pezely 
1384 E 7200 S 
Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121-4721 
(801) 949-8833 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Gabrielle Pezely 
 



Ms. Virginia Christensen 
1789 E 9845 S 
Sandy, UT 84092-3765 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Virginia Christensen 
 



Dr. James Westwater 
2608 E Canyon Crest Dr 
Spanish Fork, UT 84660-9327 
(801) 798-2888 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
WE WON'T HAVE CLEAN AIR AND A HEALTHY PLANET UNLESS WE SWITCH TO CLEAN, 
SAFE, RENEWABLE ENERGY. Our energy bills may rise a bit in the short 
term, but that is only because the coal energy we pay for does NOT 
include the cost of all the damage to our health and the health of the 
planet that buring coal and fossil fuels causes. If we paid for all the 
damage burning coal does our current electric bills would be sky-high! 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. James Westwater 
 



Miss Stefanie Naden 
671 S 400 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-3926 
(757) 621-9646 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
Renewable energy relies on rapidly developing technology, not depleting 
limited resources. The sooner we make the shift, the earlier we'll 
start recognizing the increased efficiency and cost savings associated 
with solar and wind. Please take the initiative to advocate for a 
cleaner and cheaper future for Utah's citizens.  
 
Sincerely, 
Miss Stefanie Naden 
 



Mrs. Diane Arnal 
2331 Adonis Cir 
St George, UT 84790-8305 
(435) 674-4527 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Diane Arnal 
 



Mr. Kevin Rapp 
2997 S 200 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84115-3830 
(801) 485-5817 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Rapp 
 



Mr. Edward De Francia 
4348 Heather St 
Moab, UT 84532-3715 
(435) 259-2505 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Edward De Francia 
 



Ms. Daniele Dumais 
1965 E 5150 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84117-7021 
(801) 272-1121 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Daniele Dumais 
 



Ms. Rhonda Overman 
3027 W Roxborough Park St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84119-5983 
(801) 967-8710 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Rhonda Overman 
 



Ms. Cari Pinkerton 
4935 Old Post Rd 
Ogden, UT 84403-4360 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Cari Pinkerton 
 



Ms. Monica Kimball 
163 L St 
Salt Lake Cty, UT 84103-3461 
(801) 596-1636 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Monica Kimball 
 



Mr. Aaron London 
640 S 600 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3320 
(603) 686-1491 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Aaron London 
 



Mrs. Florence Becker 
145 N Venice Main St 
Venice, UT 84701-9489 
(435) 893-2034 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Florence Becker 
 



Mr. Thomas Smith 
1162 E Stable Way 
Washington, UT 84780-8302 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Thomas Smith 
 



Mr. Dixie Weeks 
1288 Governors Way 
Woods Cross, UT 84087-2259 
(801) 637-5863 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dixie Weeks 
 



Mr. Dixie Weeks 
1288 Governors Way 
Woods Cross, UT 84087-2259 
(801) 637-5863 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dixie Weeks 
 



Mr. Tom Summers 
652 S 50 E 
Kaysville, UT 84037-3514 
(801) 513-5464 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Tom Summers 
 



Dr. David Parrott 
1026 W 800 N 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116-2202 
(801) 641-1461 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. David Parrott 
 



Ms. Linda Strode 
PO Box 18466 
Salt Lake Cty, UT 84118-0466 
(801) 840-9368 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Strode 
 



Mr. Michael House 
3319 W Tess Ave Apt B 
Salt Lake City, UT 84119-2663 
(801) 415-9561 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael House 
 



Ms. Lois Dunn 
1466 W 1200 N 
Layton, UT 84041-2049 
(215) 917-7452 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Lois Dunn 
 



Mr. Kevin Leecaster 
775 E 9th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-3614 
(801) 875-1243 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Leecaster 
 



Mr. Steven Meyer 
401 S 600 W 
Tremonton, UT 84337-1709 
(435) 257-6091 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Steven Meyer 
 



Ms. Ellen Klomps 
PO Box 6272 
Logan, UT 84341-6272 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Ellen Klomps 
 



Dr. Richard Kanner 
2460 E Lynwood Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109-1214 
(801) 466-9050 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Richard Kanner 
 



Dr. Richard Kanner 
2460 E Lynwood Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109-1214 
(801) 466-9050 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Richard Kanner 
 



Mr. Bill Rice 
762 E Bryan Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2213 
(801) 474-2595 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bill Rice 
 



Ms. Carla T 
824 E Wilmington Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1822 
(801) 487-4566 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Carla T 
 



Mrs. Lynn Schow 
1834 Navajo Dr 
Ogden, UT 84403-4434 
(801) 475-6359 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Lynn Schow 
 



Mr. Ryan Smith 
1038 N Eastcapitol Blvd 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-2242 
(801) 519-8579 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Ryan Smith 
 



Ms. Anne Simmons 
542 N Pugsley St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-1333 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Anne Simmons 
 



Ms. Kelly Squires 
4241 N Cresthaven Ln 
Lehi, UT 84043-4937 
(435) 256-1094 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Kelly Squires 
 



Mr. Bruce Hamilton 
1350 W Walnut Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116-2552 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to acknowledge the true cost of coal, 
including the economic costs of pollution controls and the human cost 
of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy dollars spent 
to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to critically 
evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit to an 
orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in the 
abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bruce Hamilton 
 



Mr. John Gronau 
2792 E 6425 S 
Ogden, UT 84403-5460 
(801) 564-5034 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. John Gronau 
 



Mr. Joel Anderson 
945 E Sterling Dr 
Spanish Fork, UT 84660-2538 
(801) 798-6922 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Joel Anderson 
 



Ms. Jacqueline Pender 
PO Box 981771 
Park City, UT 84098-1771 
(435) 513-4891 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jacqueline Pender 
 



Mr. Mike Conatser 
2284 W 5300 S 
Roy, UT 84067-3434 
(801) 389-1361 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Conatser 
 



Mr. Gary W Beus 
1145 W 1780 S 
Logan, UT 84321-6922 
(435) 225-2527 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary W Beus 
 



Mr. Chase Snowden 
134 S 300 E Apt 1 
Logan, UT 84321-5357 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Chase Snowden 
 



Mr. Tolford Young 
3260 E Wasatch Pines Ln 
Sandy, UT 84092-4212 
(801) 942-2491 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want our energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah - 
including the growing number of rooftop solar electrical generators - 
like me.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Tolford Young 
 



Dr. Gary Ellis 
6085 Trailside Dr 
Park City, UT 84098-6179 
(435) 655-7026 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Gary Ellis 
 



Ms. Beth Phillips 
535 S 200 E Apt 405 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-3615 
(801) 419-0717 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Beth Phillips 
 



Mr. Douglas Burr 
63 W Layton Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84115-2013 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Douglas Burr 
 



Mr. Noel Klawe 
4208 W Blackshear Dr 
South Jordan, UT 84009-7707 
(808) 430-0560 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Noel Klawe 
 



Ms. Bettina Conrad 
6607 S 800 E 
Hyrum, UT 84319-1623 
(352) 472-3237 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is inacceptable as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility-funded increase 
in renewable energy sources.  I am very concerned that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years.  There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives that 
PacifiCorp should be implementing. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to acknowledge the true cost of coal, 
including the economic costs of pollution controls and the human cost 
of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy dollars spent 
to prop up aging coal plants.  I urge the Commission to critically 
evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit to an 
orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in the 
abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Bettina Conrad 
 



Mr. Chris Jasinski 
112 W 300 N 
Kanab, UT 84741-3242 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Jasinski 
 



Ms. Anna Van Wagoner 
717 S Park St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3315 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Anna Van Wagoner 
 



Mr. William Forbes 
279 S 425 W 
Bountiful, UT 84010-8724 
(801) 292-5018 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
With the recent revelation that asthma rates have doubled over the last 
few years, it's time to begin taking our citizens'[ health into 
consideration before protecting profits - not the other way around. In 
addition, it is time for Utah to move into the 21st century and 
contribute to the fight against climate change.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. William Forbes 
 



Mr. Aaron Davies 
360 N Harrison Blvd 
Ogden, UT 84404-4155 
(801) 737-6305 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Aaron Davies 
 



Mr. Cody Oppermann 
203 W Pheasantbrook Dr 
Centerville, UT 84014-1453 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Cody Oppermann 
 



Mr. David Davenport 
2989 Stonebridge Dr 
Nibley, UT 84321-6911 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. David Davenport 
 



Mr. William Petesen 
PO Box 646 
New Harmony, UT 84757-0646 
(435) 590-2693 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. William Petesen 
 



Mr. William Petersen 
PO Box 646 
117 E. Center St. 
New Harmony, UT 84757-0646 
(435) 590-2693 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. William Petersen 
 



Ms. Sharry Buhanan 
1263 E 400 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3248 
(435) 313-0172 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sharry Buhanan 
 



Mr. Paul Lafontaine 
PO Box 933 
Moab, UT 84532-0933 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Lafontaine 
 



Mr. Jonathan Daniel 
7580 S Michelle Way 
Cottonwood Heights, UT 84093-6117 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jonathan Daniel 
 



Ms. Colleen Mcmullen 
6074 Antelope Trl 
Kanab, UT 84741-4161 
(435) 644-8729 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. As a resident of Utah, I am very 
disappointed that PacifiCorp is planning to spend an estimated $1 
billion or more on pollution controls to prolong the life of over a 
dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep Utah hooked on dirty and 
increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for many years. There are 
cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Colleen Mcmullen 
 



Ms. Brandy Avila 
357 W 550 N 
Springville, UT 84663-4206 
(801) 358-4186 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Brandy Avila 
 



Mr. Gary Mesker 
4289 W Bonar Bridge Rd 
South Jordan, UT 84009-9152 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Mesker 
 



Ms. Elizabeth Peck 
829 E Simpson Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1819 
(801) 484-3130 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Peck 
 



Ms. Jo Goudey-Lefevre 
1731 N 2000 E 
North Logan, UT 84341-6753 
(435) 752-0621 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jo Goudey-Lefevre 
 



Ms. Diane St John 
2584 S Elizabeth St Apt 7 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-2768 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Diane St John 
 



Mr. Dennis Lowe 
297 W 635 N 
La Verkin, UT 84745-5042 
(435) 229-7369 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dennis Lowe 
 



Mr. Dan Hindley 
303 N 400 W 
American Fork, UT 84003-1421 
(801) 756-0769 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dan Hindley 
 



Ms. Nicola Nelson 
36 Ironwood Dr 
North Salt Lake, UT 84054-3319 
(801) 294-2882 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Nicola Nelson 
 



Ms. Lyle Hadley 
267 Meadow Ln 
Centerville, UT 84014-1432 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Lyle Hadley 
 



Miss Judy Calder 
3053 W 8750 S 
West Jordan, UT 84088-9608 
(801) 255-7605 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Miss Judy Calder 
 



Mr. Jeff Clay 
1328 E 700 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3217 
(801) 582-3740 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeff Clay 
 



Ms. Sarah Edmunds 
PO Box 172 
Escalante, UT 84726-0172 
(435) 826-4794 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sarah Edmunds 
 



Ms. Sarah Edmunds 
PO Box 172 
Escalante, UT 84726-0172 
(435) 826-4794 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sarah Edmunds 
 



Mr. William Love 
2871 E Bench Rd 
Moab, UT 84532-3674 
(435) 259-4626 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. William Love 
 



Mr. Gary Heymann 
PO Box 712095 
Salt Lake City, UT 84171-2095 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Heymann 
 



Mr. Phillip Clair 
6555 S 2425 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84121-2607 
(801) 503-7578 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Phillip Clair 
 



Mr. Bob Morgan 
PO Box 172 
Escalante, UT 84726-0172 
(435) 826-4094 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bob Morgan 
 



Mr. John Burt 
11757 S 700 E 
Draper, UT 84020-9729 
(801) 571-2439 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. John Burt 
 



Ms. Kendra Houser 
4565 S Lori Leigh Ln 
Salt Lake City, UT 84117-4173 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Kendra Houser 
 



Mr. Paul Van Dam 
173 Painted Hills Dr 
Ivins, UT 84738-6016 
(801) 910-6586 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Van Dam 
 



Mr. Marion Horna 
PO Box 850 
Eden, UT 84310-0850 
(801) 745-2337 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
PacifiCorp needs to change its resource mix to add more cheap natural 
gas fired power plants along with 20-30% from renewable wind and solar 
power. All three of these power resources are considerably cheaper than 
coal fired generation with its inherent environmental effects. Coal 
fired power plants produce significant air pollutants with their 
emissions of fine particulates, mercury and other toxic metals, SOx, 
NOx and a higher level of CO2 than efficient natural gas fired combined 
cycle power plants. Not to mention the effects of the coal mining 
operations on the the environment and ash waste on ground water. Also, 
coal fired power plants take a huge amount of water for their 
operation. Utah is facing an increasing demand for water and does not 
need the impact of coal fired power plants on its limited water 
supplies.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Marion Horna 
 



Mr. Leo Dyksman 
8222 S 1000 E 
Sandy, UT 84094-0738 
(801) 255-5638 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Leo Dyksman 
 



Mr. Gene Jones 
933 S 1200 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-1522 
(801) 583-7612 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gene Jones 
 



Mrs. Vickie Sutherland 
1237 N 685 W 
Orem, UT 84057-2923 
(801) 224-3086 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Vickie Sutherland 
 



Dr. Tyler Yeates 
630 Medical Dr 
Bountiful, UT 84010-4908 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Tyler Yeates 
 



Mrs. Jan Johnson 
3192 E Bengal Blvd 
Cottonwood Heights, UT 84121-5355 
(801) 944-8087 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jan Johnson 
 



Mr. Richard Spotts 
255 N 2790 E 
St George, UT 84790-1553 
(435) 669-0206 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Spotts 
 



Mr. Bruce Heaton 
547 Fiesta 
Ivins, UT 84738-5086 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bruce Heaton 
 



Mrs. Charolette Price-Jensen 
4905 W Opal Hill Dr 
West Jordan, UT 84081-4119 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Charolette Price-Jensen 
 



Mrs. Charolette Price-Jensen 
4905 W Opal Hill Dr 
West Jordan, UT 84081-4119 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Charolette Price-Jensen 
 



Mr. James Mccormick 
2348 E Charros Rd 
Sandy, UT 84092-4817 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp must change direction and focus on a broad spectrum of 
energy producing resources. The proposed 20-year plan continues to 
excessively rely on fossil fuels. Is this because this is the most cost 
effective approach or perhaps because the parent company owns extensive 
coal reserves? 
 
The Public Service Commission must require that the plan be extended to 
invest heavily in renewable energy sources. 
 
Wind and solar are environmentally friendly and affordable. These are 
proven energy sources that must be developed. The public is concerned 
about direct costs, costs related to the effects of emissions, 
investment life expectancy, and quality of life. Since the public will 
be funding any resources that are developed it seems reasonable that 
the investments meet the expectations of the rate payers. This can be 
done by spreading investment in energy development over a broad range 
of energy sources. 
 
The PacifiCorp plan to spend over $1 billion on pollution controls is 
driven by the need to conform to the existing EPA standards. This 
number is undoubtedly optimistic. Has the proposal considered the costs 
required to reduce emission levels to comply with the newly announced 
standards or the further EPA required emission reductions that will 
certainly come during the next 20 years? 
 
While it makes sense to prolong the life of some aging coal generators, 
there are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
I urge the Commission to deny PacifiCorp's long range plan and force a 
plan that invests significantly in clean energy and distribution system 
improvements. This can be done by enforcing a substantial reduction in 
investment in emission controls for coal fired generators.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Mccormick 
 



Mr. Greg Glazier 
2140 E 6525 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84121-2635 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Glazier 
 



Miss Elizabeth Patterson 
445 E Coatsville Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84115-1742 
(801) 487-3810 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Miss Elizabeth Patterson 
 



Miss Mari Vanantwerp 
863 W Chiva Ct 
Midvale, UT 84047-3505 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Miss Mari Vanantwerp 
 



Mr. Chris Stowell 
830 N 500 W Apt 135 
Bountiful, UT 84010-6869 
(385) 626-8989 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Stowell 
 



Mr. David Mcphaden 
5897 W Rushford Ct 
Salt Lake City, UT 84128-7786 
(800) 555-1212 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. David Mcphaden 
 



Mr. Calvan North 
4096 W 5855 S 
Kearns, UT 84118-4555 
(801) 707-9752 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. It is time for the state to force 
PacifiCorp. to make small source solar and wind power viable.  I am 
very disappointed that PacifiCorp is planning to spend an estimated $1 
billion or more on pollution controls to prolong the life of over a 
dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep Utah hooked on dirty and 
increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for many years. There are 
cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Calvan North 
 



Ms. Sarina Amato 
4279 S Mackay St 
Taylorsville, UT 84123-2227 
(801) 266-4127 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sarina Amato 
 



Mr. Daniel Cooney 
1277 Avalon Dr 
Springville, UT 84663-3559 
(801) 376-1323 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Daniel Cooney 
 



Mr. Stanford Neering 
2690 S Dearborn St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-3514 
(801) 485-1744 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Stanford Neering 
 



Mr. James Tendick 
1889 Plateau Cir 
Moab, UT 84532-3206 
(435) 259-7790 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Tendick 
 



Mr. Robert Kain 
13349 S Apple Orchard Ln 
Draper, UT 84020-7700 
(801) 545-0834 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Kain 
 



Ms. Laura Cameron 
HC 64 Box 2402 
Moab, UT 84532-9605 
(435) 259-8454 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Laura Cameron 
 



Ms. Verlene Lewis 
192 N 2000 E 
St George, UT 84790-1402 
(435) 634-9032 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Verlene Lewis 
 



Ms. Amelia Jones 
2580 Eccles Ave 
Ogden, UT 84401-2718 
(801) 394-4355 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
I am not in agreement with PacifiCorp's 20-year plan.  We need to move 
away from technologies that are contributing to the poor quality of air 
in our Utah Communities.  Their plan relies heavily on fossil fuels and 
does not include a utility funded increase in renewable energy sources. 
I am disappointed  to learn that PacifiCorp is planning to spend a lot 
( estimated $1 billion ) on pollution controls to prolong the life of 
over a dozen aging coal smokestacks.  We want clean air now!  Utah has 
dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy.  There are cleaner 
alternatives.  Lets go for them! 
 
We all need to acknowledge acknowledge the true cost of coal: economic 
costs of pollution controls and the human cost of public health and 
well-being. 
 
I do not want my energy dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I 
urge the Commission to critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan 
and have them commit to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean 
energy, investing in the abundant and affordable renewable energy 
resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Amelia Jones 
 



Ms. Laura Cameron 
HC 64 Box 2402 
Moab, UT 84532-9605 
(435) 259-8454 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Laura Cameron 
 



Ms. Sandra Loveless 
1027 W 1100 N 
Orem, UT 84057-2870 
(801) 224-1395 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sandra Loveless 
 



Mr. Jonathan Peterson 
3670 S Redmaple Rd 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1521 
(208) 650-1346 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
THE COAL INDUSTRY USED BRIBEY TACTICS TO INFLUENCE YOUR BOSSES.. THEY 
NEED TO BE TAUGHT THAT THIS USE OF FUNDING CORRUPTS THEIR THINKING. IT 
HAS TO. They are human and need a paycheck. 
 
Letter to  Lindsay Beebe-  Organizing Representative | Beyond Coal at 
Sierra Club 8-4-2015 
BRIBERY:  The offering, giving, receiving, or soliciting of something 
of value for the purpose of influencing the action of an official in 
the discharge of his or her public or legal 
duties.................unlawful by constitutional Equality Under All 
Laws.. (created Feb. 14, 2014) 
Any Candidate Or Public Official That Cannot State Their Beliefs On 
Bribery: Is Not Honoring Oath Of Office/ETHICS. 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan L. Peterson 
Behavior Research for Humanity llc. 
3670 S. Red Maple Rd.      Salt Lake City, UT 84106   (ph.208-650-1346) 
jlp1997@msn.com    @jonnyricola 
I met with Congressman Jason Chaffetz, asked him at a town meeting if 
share holders' money was justified under "freedom of Speech" 
or actually spent on influence. HE REFUSED TO ANSWER & CLOSED THE 
MEETING. there is a photo of us on this twitter link. & his survey 
paper 
FIGHT YOUR FEARS AND POST MY CONSTITUTIONAL PROOFS SO THE PEOPLE CAN 
GAIN POWER OF CHOICE. Thx my friend Lindsay. 
https://twitter.com/jasoninthehouse/status/623312070516342784 
https://twitter.com/CivilRights/status/619610623064821764 



https://twitter.com/SenMikeLee/status/618949126210908161 
https://twitter.com/CarterCenter/status/627123752002822144 
https://twitter.com/NAACP/status/622054515672522752 
https://twitter.com/NAACP/status/628284538561671169  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jonathan Peterson 
 



Dr. Stephen Bannister 
159 W Broadway Apt 608 
Salt Lake City, UT 84101-1922 
(801) 333-3455 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Stephen Bannister 
 



Dr. Thomas Knecht 
3496 S 3610 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109-3246 
(801) 450-2959 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Thomas Knecht 
 



Mr. Bill Revene 
4068 S Tralee Cir 
West Valley City, UT 84119-4955 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bill Revene 
 



Mrs. Sylvia Gray 
666 E 9th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-3609 
(801) 532-3486 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sylvia Gray 
 



Mr. Jimmy Bingham 
361 N Main St 
St George, UT 84770-2877 
(435) 817-0236 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jimmy Bingham 
 



Mr. Paul Sepe 
PO Box 267 
Parowan, UT 84761-0267 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Sepe 
 



Mrs. Erin Eastland 
1483 E 950 S 
Provo, UT 84606-6709 
(801) 356-9308 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
Have you looked at our sky recently? Utah ranks poorly with air 
pollution. And, yet, you want to continue with dirty, unhealthy coal? 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Erin Eastland 
 



Ms. Susan Fleming 
PO Box 58858 
Salt Lake City, UT 84158-0858 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
Solar and wind energy are the key to a better future: we need to change 
our focus NOW.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Fleming 
 



Mr. Noah Syroid 
3612 E Kings Hill Cir 
Salt Lake City, UT 84121-6009 
(801) 542-9675 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Noah Syroid 
 



Mr. Michael Hardy 
PO Box 91 
La Sal, UT 84530-0091 
(435) 686-2311 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Hardy 
 



Dr. Trung Le 
4401 W Sand Trap Cir 
South Jordan, UT 84009-9779 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Trung Le 
 



Mr. Patrick Gilbert 
316 35th St Apt 2 
Ogden, UT 84401-4118 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Patrick Gilbert 
 



Mr. Stephen Griffiths 
286 S 900 W 
Orem, UT 84058-5300 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephen Griffiths 
 



Ms. Sue deVall 
HC 64 Box 1902 
Moab, UT 84532-9611 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sue deVall 
 



Mr. Bill Dineen 
1420 W Telegraph Hill Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84123-4389 
(801) 918-8881 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Bill Dineen 
 



Dr. Samuel Rushforth 
452 N Palisades Dr 
Orem, UT 84097-4300 
(435) 425-3922 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Samuel Rushforth 
 



Mrs. Joyce Otterstrom 
333 E 4th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-2672 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Joyce Otterstrom 
 



Mr. Pablo D. Cortez 
3822 S Big River Way Unit 3 
South Salt Lake, UT 84119-7428 
(801) 916-2316 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Pablo D. Cortez 
 



Mr. Pablo D. Cortez 
3822 S Big River Way Unit 3 
South Salt Lake, UT 84119-7428 
(801) 916-2316 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Pablo D. Cortez 
 



Mrs. Maureen Mills 
533 E 12600 S 
Draper, UT 84020-9596 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Maureen Mills 
 



Mr. Eric Zdilla 
5193 S Cobble Creek Rd Apt 5d 
Salt Lake City, UT 84117-6722 
(801) 272-3319 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Eric Zdilla 
 



Mr. Carlos Alarco 
1595 S 400 E 
Orem, UT 84058-8304 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Carlos Alarco 
 



Mr. Nick Webb 
1026 E 680 N 
Orem, UT 84097-4366 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Nick Webb 
 



Dr. Mark A Atkinson 
1395 Aerie Dr 
Park City, UT 84060-8819 
(903) 780-1217 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
It is ludicrous for us as citizens of Utah to try and limit our driving 
and our use of wood burning stoves while PacifiCorp,s 20-year plan 
icontinues to rely heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a 
utility funded increase in renewable energy sources. It makes no sense 
that PacifiCorp is planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on 
pollution controls to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal 
plants.   Utah needs to reduce its dependence on dirty, expensive 
coal-fired energy and embrace less risky alternatives. 
 
I urge the Commission to critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range 
plan and have them commit to an orderly and expeditious transition to 
clean energy, investing in the abundant and affordable renewable energy 
resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Mark A Atkinson 
 



Ms. Wendy Nielson 
2563 W 725 N 
West Point, UT 84015-7871 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Wendy Nielson 
 



Mr. Robert &amp; Page Speiser 
3321 E Chaundra Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-4711 
(801) 278-0326 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert &amp; Page Speiser 
 



Ms. Jean Rodriguez 
1020 Rancho Blvd 
Ogden, UT 84404-4125 
(801) 476-4524 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jean Rodriguez 
 



Ms. Tina DeCaria 
2169 W 1450 N 
Clinton, UT 84015-5803 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Tina DeCaria 
 



Mrs. Pat Ridenhour 
PO Box 918 
Sandy, UT 84091-0918 
(801) 599-3995 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pat Ridenhour 
 



Mrs. Pat Ridenhour 
PO Box 918 
Sandy, UT 84091-0918 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pat Ridenhour 
 



Ms. Becky Crumbo 
3275 Taylor Ave 
Ogden, UT 84403-1359 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
ESPECIALLY is Utah, with air quality problems that at times have worse 
than those in China -ugh- our PUBLIC UTILITY  simply MUST do all it can 
to CLEAN UP OUR AIR.  I urge Rocky Mountain and PacifiCorp to do 
EVERYTHING IT CAN TO DECREASE IT'S DEPENDENCY ON DIRT FOSSIT FUELS AND 
SUPPORT, ENCOURAGE, AND GIVE INCENTIVES FOR SUSTAINABLE POWER THROUGH 
SUCH THINGS AS SOLAR AND WIND GENERATION.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Becky Crumbo 
 



Mr. Mark Hurley 
9 Lakeview Dr 
Layton, UT 84041-1332 
(801) 773-1058 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Hurley 
 



Mr. Timothy Cowdrick 
4455 S Garden Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2407 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Timothy Cowdrick 
 



Mr. Fred Adler 
1452 E Michigan Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-1609 
(801) 585-6202 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
The realities of climate change make this plan very backward, and 
certain to lose huge amounts of money and end up destroying the 
environment.  Stand for progress! 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Fred Adler 
 



Mr. Jon Hager 
11760 S 1300 W 
Riverton, UT 84065-7843 
(801) 254-9948 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jon Hager 
 



Ms. Connie Ball 
549 W Pipe Springs Dr 
Kanab, UT 84741-6242 
(435) 644-2829 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
With clean energy technology available there is no excuse for wanting 
to continue polluting the air we breathe and contributing to climate 
change.  Were it within my power to do so, such actions should be 
sanctionable in a court of law.  Certainly it is sanctionable on the 
basis of compassion and concern for all who breathe. 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Connie Ball 
 



Mrs. Brigitte BONIN 
CrimÃ&#169;e street 
ut, UT 84013 
(362) 973-1046 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Brigitte BONIN 
 



Mrs. Kathleen Blank 
17 White Pine Canyon Rd 
Park City, UT 84060-6508 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kathleen Blank 
 



Mr. Chris Cannon 
3951 W Emerald Green St 
West Valley City, UT 84120-5201 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Cannon 
 



Mr. Devon Harbaugh 
10702 N Cypress 
Cedar Hills, UT 84062-8522 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Devon Harbaugh 
 



Ms. Eveline Field 
4190 S Mount Olympus Way 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-3437 
 
 

Aug 4, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Eveline Field 
 



Mr. Stephen Wesson 
961 N 1500 W Apt B 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116-2051 
(801) 961-8008 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Stephen Wesson 
 



Mr. Pete Mccoy 
5132 Silver Springs Rd 
Park City, UT 84098-6034 
(435) 658-1720 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
I am often frustrated at how difficult it can be for one person to make 
a difference, but I beg you to consider awful consequences of 
PacifiCorp's 20-year power plan as it continues to rely heavily on 
fossil fuels. 
 
It is unfathomable to me that PacifiCorp is planning to spend an 
estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls to prolong the life 
of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep Utah hooked on dirty 
and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for many years. There are 
cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives.  The time has come to 
start shutting more coal plants.   I do not want my energy dollars 
spent to prop up aging coal plants. 
 
Utah and the world deserve better!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Pete Mccoy 
 



Mr. Otto Mileti 
1586 Southshore Dr 
Park City, UT 84098-5984 
(801) 891-6886 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Otto Mileti 
 



Ms. Barbara Wise 
4755 S Pin Tail Ct 
Salt Lake City, UT 84117-4930 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbara Wise 
 



Ms. Jessica Stabler 
13462 S River Rose Ln 
Riverton, UT 84096-6487 
(801) 302-1416 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jessica Stabler 
 



Ms. Jessica Stabler 
13462 S River Rose Ln 
Riverton, UT 84096-6487 
(801) 302-1416 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jessica Stabler 
 



Ms. Diana Maxell 
235 W Lower River Rd 
Kamas, UT 84036-9620 
(435) 783-5239 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Diana Maxell 
 



Mr. Scott Buccambuso 
1871 S Wyoming St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84108-3235 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Buccambuso 
 



Dr. Jane Stone 
2209 Monarch Dr 
Park City, UT 84060-7404 
Phone Number 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Jane Stone 
 



Mr. Keith &amp; Sharon Lilley 
PO Box 747 
Park City, UT 84060-0747 
(435) 649-6841 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
The writing is on the wall and a huge majority of scientists concur 
that the continued burning of coal is hazardous to our health and our 
environment! PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues 
to rely heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded 
increase in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that 
PacifiCorp is planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on 
pollution controls to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal 
smokestacks, and keep Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive 
coal-fired energy for many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less 
risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I strongly urge the 
Commission to critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have 
them commit to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, 
investing in the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in 
Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Keith &amp; Sharon Lilley 
 



Ms. Terry Mitchell 
1153 E Stratford Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-2724 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Terry Mitchell 
 



Ms. Jana Harker 
55 E 700 S Apt 31 
Saint George, UT 84770-3912 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jana Harker 
 



Mr. Matthew Weinstein 
1383 S 1400 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2631 
(801) 581-0671 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's proposed 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to 
rely heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded 
increase in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that 
PacifiCorp is planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on 
pollution controls to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal 
smokestacks, and keep Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive 
coal-fired energy for many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less 
risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Matthew Weinstein 
 



Ms. Annie Wei 
Queensland 
Queensland, UT 48700 
(021) 156-6478 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Annie Wei 
 



Dr. Bill Carrigan 
8091 S Mountain Oaks Cir 
Salt Lake Cty, UT 84121-5932 
(801) 942-2589 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Bill Carrigan 
 



Dr. Bruce Morra 
PO Box 680342 
Park City, UT 84068-0342 
(862) 812-3880 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Bruce Morra 
 



Mr. Lynn Taylor 
536 Rio Virgin Dr 
St George, UT 84790-7831 
(435) 817-1953 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Lynn Taylor 
 



Mr. Daniel Cooney 
1277 Avalon Dr 
Springville, UT 84663-3559 
(801) 376-1323 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Daniel Cooney 
 



Ms. Elizabeth Brunelle 
934 S Denver St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111-4318 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Brunelle 
 



Mr. David Berg 
2939 W 6020 S 
Taylorsville, UT 84129-5131 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. David Berg 
 



Mr. Dick Cumiskey 
270 E 2200 N 
Monroe, UT 84754-3264 
(435) 527-4448 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dick Cumiskey 
 



Mr. Irvin Crouse 
216 S Douglas St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-2611 
(801) 583-0735 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Irvin Crouse 
 



Ms. Caroline Kaufman 
2674 S 1700 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-3637 
(801) 883-9188 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
How can I raise my children here knowing we are doing nothing to 
prevent this horrible air? Why am I paying an extra $5 a month for 
"blue sky" when PacifiCorp is unwilling to ditch coal? 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives.  Did 
you know that after my recent miscarriage my OB actually told me it 
could have been the poor air quality? I wondered but dismissed it as 
rumor. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Caroline Kaufman 
 



Ms. Ann Roemer 
11 S 450 E 
Wellsville, UT 84339-9358 
(435) 797-2051 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Ann Roemer 
 



Ms. Petrine Nielsen 
3670 Lariat Rd 
Park City, UT 84098-4864 
(435) 655-7112 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Petrine Nielsen 
 



Ms. Linda Harvill 
235 countyroad 
Salt Lake City, UT 84117-4132 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Harvill 
 



Mr. Matt Ellsworth 
7251 S 525 E Apt 10a 
Midvale, UT 84047-2295 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Matt Ellsworth 
 



Mr. Jason Burch 
2796 S Lake St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1780 
(801) 652-0152 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jason Burch 
 



Dr. Pokkavil Rajagopal 
1862 N 2050 E 
Logan, UT 84341-6752 
(435) 752-8120 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Pokkavil Rajagopal 
 



Mr. Tj Warenz 
1090 E Loch Lomond Way 
Holladay, UT 84117-4975 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Tj Warenz 
 



Mr. Brent Bernard 
766 S Douglas St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3718 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Brent Bernard 
 



Mr. Brent Bernard 
766 S Douglas St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3718 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Brent Bernard 
 



Mrs. Chris Mockli 
8808 S 3645 W 
West Jordan, UT 84088-9771 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
I do not understand how we talk about the Clean Air Act and continue to 
really 
do nothing to join forces to explore new ways of energy more in depth 
in Utah. 
Even our waters seem to be in jeopardy like Utah Lake with the algae 
bloom. 
There is a BIG PRICE to pay, our good health, with all these 
pollutants!!!! 
There is a price to pay for when we say our Utah economy is 
increasing!!! 
It makes NO DIFFERENCE if we do not have clean air and water ( the 
critical 
essentials of life)!!!!  Utah is a BEAUTIFUL STATE!!! It really scares 
me to see the policies and procedures with this dirty industry with 
coal , drilling and fracking. I use to live in Vernal and the Uintah 
Basin when it was more pristine 
and  clean. NOT ANYMORE!!!  Roosevelt and Vernal may have jobs for now 
but there are also a lot of friends with cancer and concerns of 
premature or unhealthy babies. Look at Moab with the uranium victims!! 
I have a brother with 
spindle cell sarcoma cancer from chemicals in a plant he worked in for 
over 20 years. The treatment is as bad as the cancer! Horrific!! This 
is all at the cost 
of corporate and certain legislators ( political leaders) gaining 
profits!! I vote 
but I also see so much apathy in our society . I am embarassed to say I 
am from West Jordan politically. The individuals who are suppose to 



represent us have ideologies that I DO NOT SUPPORT!!! They seem to be 
for personal 
agendas and NOT for what is good for our citizens and our well being. 
thank you for this opportunity to share ! 
ideologies I totally disagree with!!!!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Chris Mockli 
 



Mr. Cary Woodland 
1257 30th St 
Ogden, UT 84403-0364 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Cary Woodland 
 



Dr. Brett Adams 
PO Box 732 
Logan, UT 84323-0732 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Brett Adams 
 



Dr. Andrew Bjelland 
838 E South Temple 
Apt 210 
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-1399 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
STOP BURNING COAL NOW! 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
STOP BURNING COAL NOW!  It's killing us.  I'm a senior with cardio 
myopia. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Andrew Bjelland 
 



Mr. Nathan Gilbert 
1913 S West Temple 
Salt Lake City, UT 84115-1836 
(801) 656-7268 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Nathan Gilbert 
 



Mr. Terry Huff 
3954 S Olympic Way 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-2158 
(801) 631-4507 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Terry Huff 
 



Mr. Jeshua Pins 
48 Chill 
lehi, UT 84043 
(801) 302-5964 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jeshua Pins 
 



Mr. Gary Hull 
5533 S 1200 W 
Riverdale, UT 84405-4036 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Hull 
 



Mr. Mark Molen 
469 E 8th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-3152 
(801) 593-0137 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Molen 
 



Mrs. Anne Loeser 
709 E 11th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-3639 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Anne Loeser 
 



Mrs. Juanita Hull 
5533 S 1200 W 
Riverdale, UT 84405-4036 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Juanita Hull 
 



Dr. Ralph &amp; Kay Packard 
3637 E Fortuna Cir 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-3826 
(801) 278-5958 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. We are disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  We do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. We urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Ralph &amp; Kay Packard 
 



Ms. Kitty Wooldridge 
2415 S 770 W 
Hurricane, UT 84737-2601 
(435) 635-2259 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Kitty Wooldridge 
 



Mr. David Hopkins 
3478 S Eastwood Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109-3268 
(801) 673-2387 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. David Hopkins 
 



Ms. Whitney Schulte 
342 Spring Creek Pkwy 
Providence, UT 84332-9755 
(435) 770-7844 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Whitney Schulte 
 



Mr. Ron Smith 
205 Bugle Way 
Providence, UT 84332-9690 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Ron Smith 
 



Mrs. Dorothy Brockbank 
3000 S Connor St Unit 18 
Salt Lake City, UT 84109-2417 
(385) 242-7625 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Dorothy Brockbank 
 



Ms. Sarah Fields 
PO Box 344 
Moab, UT 84532-0344 
(435) 260-8384 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
As a PacifiCorp customer in Utah, I wish to express my dismay at 
PacifiCorp's 20-year Plan.  The Plan is deeply flawed as it continues 
to rely heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded 
increase in renewable energy sources. 
 
Utah is a land of much sun and many houses and buildings that can serve 
to supply Utah citizens and businesses with solar power.  As I look at 
tropical storms, drought in the south west, cold and storms in the east 
coast last year, melting of polar ice, and other severe impacts of 
climate changes, Utah  must take responsibility for the global impact 
of continuing to rely on coal to produce energy.  This path is no 
longer acceptable.  PacifiCorp must be required to transition as soon 
as possible to clean energy resources (which does NOT include nuclear). 
There are ways that home and business owners can pay for solar 
installations incrementally on their power bills. 
 
Your job is to assist in the transition to clean energy in Utah for the 
benefit of citizens of Utah, not to support the continued pollution of 
the environment at the behest of PacifiCorp.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sarah Fields 
 



Mrs. Gloria Perry 
304 S Loafer View Dr 
Payson, UT 84651-8571 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
Gloria J. Perry 
304 South Loafer View Drive 
Payson, Utah 8465108571  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Gloria Perry 
 



Ms. Carmela Sudano 
1269 E Vine Gate Dr # 8 
Salt Lake City, UT 84121-1770 
(801) 266-3866 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Carmela Sudano 
 



Ms. Susan Tamowski 
4434 S Park Hill Dr 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-3832 
(801) 277-3044 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Tamowski 
 



Mrs. Deb Walter 
4100 Easy St 
Moab, UT 84532-3719 
(435) 640-0047 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
I urge PacifiCorp to go solar!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Deb Walter 
 



Mrs. Sharon Forbes 
279 S 425 W 
Bountiful, UT 84010-8724 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sharon Forbes 
 



Mrs. Sharon Forbes 
279 S 425 W 
Bountiful, UT 84010-8724 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sharon Forbes 
 



Ms. Jennifer Lake 
6013 S Redwood Rd 
Taylorsville, UT 84123-5220 
(801) 440-0110 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jennifer Lake 
 



Mr. Barry Sochat 
PO Box 630218 
Rockville, UT 84763-0218 
(435) 772-3441 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Barry Sochat 
 



Mr. Gene Ulmer 
1408 E 5935 S 
Salt Lake City, UT 84121-1871 
(801) 278-9271 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gene Ulmer 
 



Mr. Patrick Quinn 
1124 S West Temple 
Salt Lake City, UT 84101-3119 
(801) 524-0829 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Patrick Quinn 
 



Dr. Steve Shuput 
690 N Caring Cv 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-5200 
(801) 323-9910 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Steve Shuput 
 



Ms. Diane Cobb-Adams 
4518 Holly Grape Ln 
Saint George, UT 84790-4531 
(435) 688-1148 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Diane Cobb-Adams 
 



Mr. Patrick Redding 
1411 E 1980 N 
Logan, UT 84341-2073 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Patrick Redding 
 



Mr. Mike Peck 
829 E Simpson Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1819 
(801) 484-3130 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Mike Peck 
 



Mrs. Leah Hunt 
739 N 1200 E 
Mapleton, UT 84664-5639 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Leah Hunt 
 



Mr. Kevin Van Der Merwe 
1585 S Denver St 
Salt Lake City, UT 84115-1715 
(801) 455-5670 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Kevin Van Der Merwe 
 



Ms. Lindsay Beebe 
2545 S Green St Ste A103 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-1327 
(860) 490-7828 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
In light of the release of the Clean Power Plan please consider the 
riskiness of Rocky Mountain Power's plan of dependence on coal power. 
Market stability is sure to decrease in the coming years as coal power 
is phased out across the country. In order to secure a strong energy 
future for Utahns, our largest Utility should look to diversify it's 
power mix and include more than a cursory investment in renewable 
energy in its energy mix portfolio. 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Lindsay Beebe 
 



Mrs. Pauline Cordray 
1415 E Ramona Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-3707 
(801) 485-8470 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Pauline Cordray 
 



Ms. Gaya Covington 
1112 W Autumn Leaf Ln 
Salt Lake City, UT 84123-2900 
(801) 746-4163 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Gaya Covington 
 



Dr. Cynthia Vitko 
2808 Holiday Ranch Loop Rd 
Park City, UT 84060-6844 
(435) 729-0233 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Cynthia Vitko 
 



Mrs. Corinne Wunderli 
8010 S Hunters Meadow Cir 
Sandy, UT 84093-6289 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Corinne Wunderli 
 



Mr. Lynn Whittaker 
4084 E Foubert Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-3411 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
Not only does PacifiCorp wish to punish me for installing net metered 
solar, 
they continue to deny the reality of the full costs and side effects of 
burning coal.  There is no 'clean coal'.  Please help them move in a 
more life sustaining energy direction.  Ultimately it will be in all 
our health and economic best interests. 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
I do not want my energy dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I 
urge the Commission to critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan 
and have them commit to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean 
energy, investing in the abundant and affordable renewable energy 
resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Lynn Whittaker 
 



Mr. bill goodall 
PO Box 468 
Midway, UT 84049-0468 
 
 

Aug 5, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. bill goodall 
 



Dr. Paul Gardner 
120 E 100 S 
Ephraim, UT 84627-1449 
(435) 283-6809 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Paul Gardner 
 



Mr. James Munter 
8091 S 865 E 
Sandy, UT 84094-0697 
(801) 565-0211 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Munter 
 



Mr. James Munter 
8091 S 865 E 
Sandy, UT 84094-0697 
(801) 565-0211 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Munter 
 



Mr. Mark Mylar 
1035 Lincoln Ln 
Park City, UT 84098-5408 
(435) 901-2789 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Mark Mylar 
 



Mrs. Deb Dealba 
292 N 500 E 
Provo, UT 84606-3022 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
I don't like Pacificorp's future energy plan. It needs more clean 
energy in its portfolio to avoid environmental damage as well as harm 
to public health.  Let's create energy from renewable sources!  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Deb Dealba 
 



Mr. Shane Duncan 
2730 E Nila Way 
Salt Lake City, UT 84124-3081 
(801) 541-9889 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Shane Duncan 
 



Mr. Wayne Hoskisson 
746 Millcreek Dr 
Moab, UT 84532-2842 
(435) 259-0328 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
I moved to SE Utah 15 years ago to avoid the increasing problems with 
air quality in the Salt Lake Valley. I remember well having to hike or 
run up the mountains above my home to reach clean air for months every 
year. Now in SE Utah the general haze is increasing and visibility is 
diminishing. The Commission needs to remember that the air is part of 
our commons and not to be sullied unnecessarily. We have to bring our 
air into our bodies about 15 times per minute every day for a lifetime. 
We deserve and need clean air. 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Wayne Hoskisson 
 



Dr. Carolyn Clark 
573 E 12th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-3211 
(801) 957-3238 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Carolyn Clark 
 



Ms. Donna Hawxhurst 
1125 E Harrison Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-2531 
No calls please 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Donna Hawxhurst 
 



Mr. Nathaniel Williams 
4595 S Sunstone Rd Apt 83 
Taylorsville, UT 84123-3633 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Nathaniel Williams 
 



Ms. Susan Richmond 
4070 E Juniper Cliffs Dr 
Kanab, UT 84741-4212 
(435) 616-1097 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Richmond 
 



Dr. steven aldana 
935 E 900 N 
Mapleton, UT 84664-3718 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. steven aldana 
 



Dr. Eric W. Young 
195 S 285 W 
Ivins, UT 84738-6703 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
BEYOND COAL GLOBAL!  Stop by 2019! Replace with less than half 
free-flowing nat gas and more than half clean. So NV is doing this 
already!  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Eric W. Young 
 



Mr. Shawn Miller 
PO Box 532 
Escalante, UT 84726-0532 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Shawn Miller 
 



Ms. Sarah Siebach 
624 S 400 E 
Orem, UT 84097-6320 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
I love Utah! I lived 17 years there and continue to return annually to 
visit family. Last year (age 32) I was diagnosed with lymphoma, which 
compromised my lungs even beyond what they had already suffered having 
lived in Utah's polluted air for many years. I wish I could  return to 
live in Utah. But the air quality is such that doctors have strongly 
discouraged me from spending a prolonged amount of time there--I can't 
move home! 
 
Visiting Utah and seeing the filth in the air breaks my heart. Living 
out of state now, it hurts to hear so many people say they will no 
longer go to Utah to recreate because beyond just plain yucky & 
unattractive, Utah's air = certifiably hazardous. 
 
There is an old saying, if you'll pardon the expression: "Don't 
s*** where you eat." Living in an exceptionally beautiful place 
demands exceptionally good stewardship; unfortunately Utah politics 
have proven overall exceptionally unwilling to rise to the occasion. 
Even if Utahns are content to live in their own filth, it shows poor 
hospitality towards would-be out-of-state visitors and tourists. 
 
There is not a single major political or civic facet that the 
environment does not influence. And vice-versa, there is not an 
environment unaffected by political/civilian behavior. This will only 
become more true with Utah's regionally evolving climates and 
populations. Utah's quality of life and quality of leadership are not 
keeping pace. 
 
I would love to learn more about how to help un-shame and re-fame my 
home state. 
 
Breathe Utah! 
 
Sarah Siebach 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 



of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Sarah Siebach 
 



Mr. Keith Eaton 
123 E Par St 
Saratoga Springs, UT 84045-3971 
(801) 766-1549 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Keith Eaton 
 



Mrs. Kelly Cason 
HC 74 Box 4309 
Greenville, UT 84731-4316 
 
 

Aug 6, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Kelly Cason 
 



Mr. Chip Ulrich 
4765 E 3925 N 
Eden, UT 84310-9794 
(801) 732-7249 
 

Aug 7, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Chip Ulrich 
 



Mrs. April Fullmer 
2909 Orchard Cir 
Ogden, UT 84403-0151 
(541) 342-7045 
 

Aug 7, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. April Fullmer 
 



Mr. Peter Lefebvre 
125 Berk St 
Moab, UT 84532-2909 
 
 

Aug 7, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Peter Lefebvre 
 



Mr. Gregory Nelson 
250 W Broadway 
Salt Lake City, UT 84101-1891 
 
 

Aug 7, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Gregory Nelson 
 



Ms. Diane St  John 
2584 S Elizabeth St Apt 7 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106-2768 
 
 

Aug 7, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Diane St  John 
 



Mrs. Ruth Garcia 
255 Freemont Way 
Layton, UT 84041-1326 
 
 

Aug 7, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ruth Garcia 
 



Mr. James Gramse 
2421 E Katie Lynn Ln 
Holladay, UT 84117-6252 
(801) 750-8289 
 

Aug 8, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Gramse 
 



Ms. Erika Fontana 
1546 W 1200 N 
Layton, UT 84041-2005 
 
 

Aug 8, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
I want more choices when it comes to energy and I want my leaders to 
support this instead of the narrow self-interest of a company that 
doesn't care about my future or the future of the people I care about.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Erika Fontana 
 



Ms. Marie Pickard 
8770 W 25800 N 
Portage, UT 84331-8903 
(801) 668-1335 
 

Aug 8, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Marie Pickard 
 



Mr. Dan Willems 
433 W 1185 N 
Sunset, UT 84015-3631 
(801) 953-1355 
 

Aug 8, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dan Willems 
 



Ms. Samantha Weintraub 
1124 E Garfield Ave # 1 
Salt Lake City, UT 84105-3504 
(516) 641-4131 
 

Aug 9, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Samantha Weintraub 
 



Mr. James Ward 
3909 S Othello Way 
West Valley City, UT 84128-3552 
 
 

Aug 9, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. James Ward 
 



Mr. T.J. Warenz 
1090 E Loch Lomond Way 
Salt Lake City, UT 84117-4975 
 
 

Aug 9, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. T.J. Warenz 
 



Ms. Karen Jensen 
4032 S Montaia Dr 
West Valley, UT 84119-4823 
 
 

Aug 9, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Jensen 
 



Dr. Eric W. Young 
195 S 285 W 
Ivins, UT 84738-6703 
 
 

Aug 10, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah. 
 
PacifiCorp must  cease coal generation by the end of 2019. present 
facilities must be modified to generate less than half the current 
power from free-flowing natural gas. Solar must be installed all around 
all existing facilities.  Customers must be to build and send any power 
they can to the grid with no cost and they must be paid the wholesale 
rate. All other clean, safe, and non-carbon sources must also be added.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Eric W. Young 
 



Ms. Tay Haines 
475 E 8th Ave 
Salt Lake City, UT 84103-3152 
(801) 364-7928 
 

Aug 11, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Tay Haines 
 



Ms. Amber Averett 
10498 N Haymaker Ln 
Highland, UT 84003-9631 
 
 

Aug 11, 2015 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
 
Subject: Public Comment to Docket No. 15-035-04 
 
Dear  Utah Public Service Commission, 
 
PacifiCorp's 20-year plan is deeply flawed as it continues to rely 
heavily on fossil fuels and does not include a utility funded increase 
in renewable energy sources. I am very disappointed that PacifiCorp is 
planning to spend an estimated $1 billion or more on pollution controls 
to prolong the life of over a dozen aging coal smokestacks, and keep 
Utah hooked on dirty and increasingly expensive coal-fired energy for 
many years. There are cleaner, safer, and less risky alternatives. 
 
It is time for PacifiCorp to come clean and acknowledge the true cost 
of coal, including the economic costs of pollution controls and the 
human cost of public health and well-being.  I do not want my energy 
dollars spent to prop up aging coal plants. I urge the Commission to 
critically evaluate PacifiCorp's long range plan and have them commit 
to an orderly and expeditious transition to clean energy, investing in 
the abundant and affordable renewable energy resources in Utah.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Amber Averett 


